
TO:  API Specification 5L Monogram Licensees 
API Specification 5L Monogram Applicants 
API Auditors 

 
FROM:  API Monogram-APIQR Programs 
 
DATE: May 4, 2015 
 
RE:  Errata 1 to API Specification 5L 
 
Please be advised that Errata 1 to API Specification 5L, Specification for Line Pipe, Forty-
fifth Edition, December 2012, has been published and should be kept with your copies of 
API Spec 5L. 
 

 The Date of Issue of this errata is April 2015 
 The Effective Date of this errata is April 2015 

 
Please note that this document requires your review and attention. Your facility should 
ensure that all errata are incorporated into your quality management system and that 
affected personnel are trained on the new requirements. Additionally, please evaluate the 
effectiveness of all training provided and ensure all personnel are competent to perform 
the required activities. This should be completed as soon as possible.  These actions will be 
reviewed at your next scheduled audit. 
 
You may find this, and any other errata and addendum that may be applicable to your 
license(s) or application(s), on our website at: 
 
http://www.api.org/Standards/addenda/add-ep.cfm . 
 
We thank you for your continued interest and support. 
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